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LACC HOSTS PRESS CONFERENCE TO CELEBRATE SUCCESS OF 
PARTNERSHIP INSURANCE PROGRAM WITH THE CALIFORNIA 
DEPARTMENT OF INSURANCE AND THE FOUNDATION OF 
CALIFORNIA COMMUNITY COLLEGES  
 
BACKGROUND: The California Department of Insurance (CDI) recently partnered with 
the Foundation for California Community Colleges (FoundationCCC) to raise awareness 
of the California Low-Cost Auto Insurance Program among students and communities. 
Through this partnership, FCCC provided opportunities for community college students 
to learn about the CLCA program and receive affordable auto insurance to help remove 
financial and transportation barriers to education.  
 
WHAT:  Press conference to showcase the success of the partnership program 

and how low cost auto insurance has made a difference in community 
college students’ lives.  

 
WHO: Amy Nungaray, Specialized Program Manager, California Department of 

Insurance 
 Marisela Hernandez, Equity Program Manager, Foundation for California 

Community Colleges 
  Dr. Amanuel Gebru, President, Los Angeles City College 
  California community college student representative 
 
   
WHEN: Tuesday, May 7, 2024, 9am 
WHERE: Los Angeles City College 
  Main Quad, Outside of Student Services Building 
  855 N. Vermont Avenue 
  Los Angeles, CA  90029 



 
 
PARKING:  Street parking on Heliotrope and Vermont Avenues, adjacent to the LACC 

Campus, or parking in Lot 3.  
 
 


